
Election Commission 
City of Aurora, Colorado 

April 13th, 2022 
7:00 p.m. 

Virtual Meeting 
 
 
 

Call to Order: Scott Irvin called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: City Clerk Rodriguez called roll 
 
Members Present: Mike Seufert, Lori Gimelshteyn, Bill McCartin, Scott Irvin, Molly Barrett 
 
Staff Present: Kadee Rodriguez, City Clerk; Dave Lathers, Senior Assistant Attorney; Cecilia 
Zapata, Deputy City Clerk 
 
Approval of Agenda: Scott Irvin motions to approve the agenda, seconded by Mike 
Seufert. Motion passed. 
 
Approval of Minutes: Scott Irvin motions to approve the 03-16-2022 minutes, seconded 
by Lori Gimelshteyn. Motion passed. 
 
New Items: No new items were discussed. 
 
2023 Redistricting: Scott Irvin begins discussion regarding 2023 redistricting. Kadee 
Rodriguez announces that population estimates through March 31st will be used in the 
rewarding process, and the process will be expedited to finish by January 1st. May 11th is the 
tentative date discussed for the meeting between the City Clerk’s Office, the Election 
Commission and ward council members. It is also agreed upon that the May 18th Election 
Commission meeting date will be consolidated into the May 11th date. Scott Irvin suggests 
tentative commission meeting dates on June 8th and June 22nd. Commission discusses and 
agrees on these meeting dates. 
 
Adjournment: Scott Irvin motions to adjourn the meeting and Bill McCartin seconds. 
Meeting is adjourned at 7:40 pm. 

 

 
 
        ___________________________ 
                       Scott Irvin, Chair 


